
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Since 2016, how many new traveller sites have been created within the council’s area?

Answer:

Zero.

How much money has been spent on delivering or attempting to deliver pitches since 2016?

The attached is in reference to Q2. This represents the cost associated with managing and operating the sites that we own.

How many pitches has the council calculated it still needs?

The council’s Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Assessment 2017 and subsequent 2019 update identifies a need for 7 additional gypsy and traveller pitches. The GTAA assessment covers the period from 2016 to 2036. It also identifies a need for a minimum of 12 caravan spaces (or managed equivalent)/ maximum of 20 caravan spaces in respect of transit provision.
Potential sites to meet this need have been identified within the new Local Plan for the provision of these sites. The Local Plan is due to be adopted in 2025 following Government & Public examination.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk

